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General Info: 

  
Greetings to all our members, and thanks to the members who attended the brewery tour.  Our next meeting 

is scheduled for Thursday, June 16, 2016 at the Longhorn Steakhouse, 10605 Centrum Parkway, Pineville, 

NC, (704) 543-0484.  The restaurant is located across the street from the Carolina Place Mall, off of 

Highway 51 just west of I-485.  Directions are attached to the e-mail, or contact G. Tyrian for additional 

directions.  Our meeting begins at 6:30 PM, with dinner at 7:00 PM and the speaker beginning at 8:00 PM.        

 

June 16, 2016 Meeting 

 

Our meeting on Thursday is to meet our 2016 award recipients.  We had a very qualified group of 
applicants this year, making the selection difficult, but the awards go to Ms. Brianna Borders of Hickory 
Ridge High School in Harrisburg, NC and to Mr. Robert Coleman Beaver of Northwest Cabarrus High 
School in Concord, NC.  Each will receive a $750 check from the section.  Mr Beaver will be at the 
meeting.  Please come meet our scholarship winner and his family on Thursday.  
 
Our speaker is George P. Tyrian, P.E. of Civil & Environmental Consultants, Inc., located here in 
Charlotte.  George will be presenting a case study on an industrial wastewater, Physical/Chemical and 
Biological Pretreatment of a Bakery Processing Wastewater.   
 
George is a section member, the Chapter Secretary, and a project manager with Civil & Environmental 
Consultants, Inc., a consulting engineering firm located here in Charlotte.  George possesses over 30 
years of environmental engineering experience, primarily in industrial wastewater treatment and industrial 
compliance.  He earned a B.S. in Chemical Engineering from the University of Rochester, and is a 
licensed professional engineer in seven states. 
 

Other Business:   
 

Many thanks to the section members who volunteered to review the applications, and to Kellie Hedrick with Environmental 

Process Solutions for coordinating the scholarship program.   

 

We intend to schedule our next meeting in September.  Thoughts of topics and/or tour locations will be appreciated.  

 

Job Opening: The section has been contacted about a position open in the Charlotte/Rock Hill area for a Production 

Engineer with minimum 3 years of experience. Candidates who are interested can contact G Tyrian for additional 

information. 

 

Please feel free to forward any meeting suggestions to me at gtyrian@cecinc.com.   
 

SEE YOU AT THE MEETING 


